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This was going to be a big meaty zine, full of comments and 
joie de vivre, and maybe even a* finished quilt on th'e 
cover, but first we all came down with the flu for a week 
or so, and then my mom called to tell me that Bill, my 
stepfather, died Memorial Day morning. So I will be in 
Indianapolis on deadline day and for the weekend following 
and the time I would have spent typing up a zine this week 
was instead spent getting 4 days worth of appointments and 
chores done in 2 days so I could leave on Thursday. I will 
take the mailing with me and do a zine while traveling, if 
possible, and then maybe I can sweet talk the OE into a 
postmailing, but we'll have to wait and see..

For now, you get another lousy little zine with comics.
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